
Good day 
 
I do not believe that the amended process will have any benefit to the industry and specifically the 
generators. 
 
The overall process of Energy production needs to be reviewed on a National basis and parties 
should be forced to work together, i.e. Solar, Wind, DNO to ensure a robust supply of electricity at 
the point of usage. 
 
Allowing commercially driven schemes on an ad-hoc basis is counter-productive in my view 
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